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Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,

May the grace of our God be with you always.

local and global challenges that we have experienced.  It’s a privilege to serve our God and 
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school classes for the children again.

scholarships for children at 2 public 

their needs.

every child since the scholarship cost has 

needs that need our help. I ask you to pray 
that God would provide the necessary 

and in Balibrea. We have been training our brother Yovani to oversee the church in 
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• Pray that God would provide the 
necessary resources for the 

and leaders that we are training to 

new church plants.

• Pray for the trip we are planning to

would like to be able to see us in 

us so that we can plan the details 

PRAYER REQUESTS

Beloved brothers and sisters,

I hope you are all well. I am writing to you on this occasion to tell you that after all the 
hardships we've had during the pandemic, and the political and social problems here 
in Honduras, God has started to open new doors for evangelism. He has also provided 
new growth in the churches and new church plants.

All this is happening in the Honduran cities of Comayagua and La Paz. In La Paz, we 
have been going and teaching with the Mobile Bible Institute. This has allowed us to 
meet new church leaders. In the mountains of La Paz, there are at least 11 potential 
new sites were we can plant new churches. This will be with the Lenca people, the 
largest indigenous group of Honduras.

I ask for your prayers as we seek to form a team of local leaders and pastors to take on 
the wonderful work that God has placed on us.

In our following letters, I will talk more of the new challenges we are finding in these 
new locations in the mountains of Honduras.

In the meantime, I ask for your prayers for the following:

• God's protection when we travel to Comayagua and La Paz. 
• For God to provide the necessary resources to take the Gospel to these places. 
• For the new team of local leaders and pastors we are putting together.
• That the Lord will provide us with health and strength.
• That the Lord will grant us wisdom to approach these new locations and 
   the people living there. 
• For safety as we travel to the United States from 9/29 - 10/28.

In Christ's name,

Noel & Reina Gomez
Noel & Reina Gomez

SEPTEMBER 2022

DONAITONS
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To donate online, go to

world-reach.org/donate to give

once or set up a monthly gift 

via credit card. We also offer 

the option to give monthly via 

an Electronic Funds Transfer 

from your bank account. This is 

our preferred method because 

you will incur no third party 

processing fee, and the transfer 

can be set up by going to

world-reach.org/donate and 

clicking on “EFT Giving” at the 

top of the page.

To give by check made payable 

to World Reach, mail to the 

address below with a note 

indicating your preference for 

supporting “Gomez ministry":

World Reach

P.O. Box 26155

Birmingham, AL 35260-0155


